
Vandalism, November 21, 2021:  

Reported by our neighbors on Sunday, Nov 21, 2021, our front marquee was vandalized, and our two 

spotlights were completed torn out of the electrical receptacles and taken. Our power to both the front 

marquee and the flagpole was completely out. The HOA has hired an electrician to come out and check 

out the status of the front power and to CAP/Secure the front marquee spotlights at this time.  

As an HOA Community, when our subdivision is damaged or vandalized, all of us as homeowners pay for 

the repairs. Our insurance deductible is higher than the repairs themselves, so there is no benefit to 

opening a new claim for this, as it may cause our premiums to increase.  

The HOA Board will report this to the non-emergency Sheriff's number so that there is a police report on 

record of the vandalism/theft (713-221-6000, option #6). If anyone has any information on this 

vandalism/theft or any questions regarding this, please email the HOA Board at 

WOSHOABoard@gmail.com and we will response within 48 hours. 

 



 

 



 

 


